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FROM THE EDITOR

Asthma Allergy Immunology

Dear colleagues, 

The journal is published every April, August and December.  We are pleased to present you the August 2022 issue of 
Asthma Allergy Immunology as the editorial board. In this issue of our journal, you will find eight research articles 
on the following subjects: the attitudes of the parents of patients receiving allergen-specific immunotherapy against 
anaphylaxis; association of the abo rh blood groups with allergic rhinitis and their distribution according to the 
allergen types; mepolizumab-related adverse events in severe eosinophilic asthma; topical steroid phobia among 
mothers of children with atopic dermatitis; the role of food allergy on maternal anxiety, stress, and depression; the 
effects of low eosinophil counts on the risk of transmission of sars-cov-2 after mepolizumab treatment in patients 
with severe asthma; differences of CSU with angioedema from CSU without angioedema in terms of clinical features 
and treatment response; and allergic and nonallergic rhinitis according to symptoms. There are also two case reports: 
one about successful oral desensitization to rabeprazole, and the other on the coexistence of nickel allergy and 
palmoplantar pustulosis. We believe these articles will be helpful to you in your own research areas and daily practice.

We would like to remind you that Türkiye will soon host an important international scientific activity in the allergy 
and clinical immunology field. We are pleased to invite you to the World Allergy Congress 2022, chaired by Prof 
Motohiro Ebisawa and Prof Bülent Enis Şekerel, which will be held in Istanbul, Türkiye from October 13 to 15, 2022, 
in collaboration with the Turkish National Society of Allergy and Clinical Immunology. 

We want to convey our general thanks to the authors and reviewers. We are looking forward to the submission of your 
valuable research articles to our journal.

Sincerely,

İnsu Yılmaz, MD, Professor
Editor in Chief

VIII


